
Norwich Recreation Council 
Minutes – Tuesday September 3, 2019 

 
Present: J. Collins (Vice President), S. Martin, R. Johnson, B. Tine, B. Swenson (Recreation 
Director), K. Fauci, R. Gardner (President/Acting Secretary), D. Bartlett 
 
Absent: S. Gaughan, C. Girard 
 

1. Review of June Minutes. Rob Johnson moved to approve the minutes. Jill Collins 
seconded. The minutes were unanimously approved. 
 

2. The Committee discussed this past year’s summer programs.  
 

3. Brie provided a summary of the Weekday Wind Down pilot program. There are 15 kids 
currently in the program. 

 
4. The Committee discussed the September 2 Labor Day race. Brie reported that recreation 

needs a new pop-up tent and some additional water jugs. 
 

5. The Committee discussed fall programs. We are unsure on numbers given SI Play’s 
administrative issues. 

 
6. New Business/Old Business. 

a. Norwich Fair: Recreation council and coach volunteers were limited. 
b. Spring survey had technical issues and never went out. 
c. Summer evaluations are being completed for counselors and CITs. 
d. Huntley Meadow: a local bicycle team wants to use the trail for practice, and will 

provide some maintenance and improvements. 
e. Ballard Park: there were some improvements over the summer, but quite a bit of 

work yet to be done. 
f. Norwich Parade: September 21, teams are invited to march in the parade, lining 

up between 9:15 and 9:30 behind St. Barnabas (blue church). 
g. June 22 bike event went well. 

 
7. Jill Collins made a motion to adjourn. Sarah Martin seconded the motion. The motion 

passed unanimously and was adjourned at 8:04 PM. 


